
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release       May 3, 2023 

Contact: Sen. Cory Tomczyk       (608) 266-2502 

 

Sen. Tomczyk Statement on Joint Committee on Finance Session 

 

Madison, WI – Wisconsin State Senator Cory Tomczyk (R-Mosinee) issued the following 

statement regarding the May 2nd Joint Committee on Finance session. 

 

“I am delighted by the outcome of the Finance Committee vote yesterday. Once again, Republicans 

have demonstrated fiscal responsibility and will build from the bipartisan budget signed into law 

two years ago. 

 

The governor tried to add over 500 pork barrel proposals that are quite frankly, purely political. 

We do not need bigger government to spend your hard earned dollars. We need sensible spending 

and lower taxes, plain and simple.” 
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